
 
Town of Pelham, NH 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 

Town of Pelham  
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 

The Pelham Board of Selectmen will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, 
March 15 at 6:45 PM to accept the following Donation: 

 
12 LED High Efficiency Lights to the Pelham Senior Center 

 With a Value (to include labor, materials and installation) of Approximately 
$5,070 

By: Mr. Stephen Brussard of Brussard General Contractors, Inc. 
 
 
 
 

The Public Hearing will be held at  
 

Sherburne Hall  
6 Village Green 

Pelham, NH  03076 
 
 

  Posted March 7, 2016 


